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1

Indian 
Epistemology, 

Western 
Epistemology           

1 PHI - P1 8 100

M.A 

PHILOSOPH

Y

PHI

The Different aspect of 
epistemology, both 

Indian and western. It 
introduces to the basic 
foundation of students 

the basic knowledge 
which enables them to 
enter into the root of 
any academic inter 

prise.  

This part of our 

syllabus helps 

students to get the 

employment in 

educational 

institutions. 

2
Indian Ethics, 

Western Ethics          
1 PHI - P2 8 100

M.A 

PHILOSOPH

Y

PHI

The different topics of 
ethics or moral science, 

both western and 
Indian. This paper 
gives knowledge of 

moral evaluation and 
ignites the mind of 
each student with 

moral responsibility, 
both personal and 

social.

Ethical studies in P.G. 

Level is very essential 

for guiding the 

research scholor and 

also in business 

world, it has a great 

contirbution.

10 23.06.2016



3

Extra study, 
Project and 

Seminar 
1 PHI - P3 4 50

M.A 

PHILOSOPH

Y

PHI

These paper also offer 
students to write 

projects on different 
philosophical topics.

It is helpful for 

imbibing the skill of 

communication that 

helps to face Group 

discussion and 

interview of any 

competative exam.

4

Indian 
Metaphysics, 

Western 
Metaphysics         

2 PHI - P4 8 100
M.A 

PHILOSOPH

Y

PHI

Text books on Indian 
and Western 

metaphysics. It helps 
students to maintain a 

continuity of 
philosophical pursuit 

from account up to 
Modern trend.

It is keenly helpful of 

preferring any 

teaching profession. 



5

Political 
Philosophy, 

Symbolic Logic         
2 PHI - P5 8 100

M.A 

PHILOSOPH

Y

PHI

This paper also has 
incorporated some 

ideas of political 
philosophy of modern 
thinkers like, J.S. Mill & 

Karl Marx. Different 
methods of advanced 
western logic. It helps 
students to develop a 

precise and clear 
understanding of 

reasonable modes of 
Thinking. By this 
logical training a 
student may be 

successful in different 
professional 
examination.

Symbolic Logic helps 

to grow the 

mathetical skill that is 

helpful of getting 

various data-oriented 

job in statistical 

instution.

6

Extra study, 
Project and 

Seminar 
2 PHI - P6 4 50

M.A 

PHILOSOPH

Y

PHI

These paper also offer 
students to write 

projects on different 
philosophical topics.

It develops the skill 

that is very essential 

for participating 

various quiz 

competatin and 

symposium. 



7

Philosophy of 
Language 

Indian, 
Philosophy of 

Language 
Western

3 PHI - P7 8 100
M.A 

PHILOSOPH

Y

PHI

Some basic Indian text 
on linguistic 

philosophy. It helps 
student to develop 

fundamental skills on 
Sanskrit and Bengali, 

as two important 
Indian languages. With 
this linguistic skill and 
development a student 

of philosophy may 
achieve good result in 
different competitive 
examination. Group B 

covers some aspects of 
analytic philosophy 

which ignites students 
to have an analytic 

mind.

Language skill helps 

to get the job in Army 

Educational Core. 



8

Contemporary 
Trends in Indian 

& Western 
Philosophy. 

3 PHI - P8 8 100
M.A 

PHILOSOPH

Y

PHI

our students familiar 
with modern trend of 
western philosophy. 

Especially with 
phenomenological 

school, existentialism 
and postmodern 

thinker. This paper 
keeps our students 

updated with the latest 
development of 

western philosophy.  
The second part disuse 

some Indian 
philosophical thoughts.

It helps to get the 

employment in school 

and colleges and 

university. 

9

Extra study, 
Project and 

Seminar 
3 PHI - P9 4 50

M.A 

PHILOSOPH

Y

PHI

These paper also offer 
students to write 

projects on different 
philosophical topics.

It removes the phobia 

of public speaking 

that helps to get the 

job in Press. 



10
Western Logic 

Special Paper  
4 PHI P10WL 8 100

M.A 

PHILOSOPH

Y

PHI

This paper deals with 
special paper Western 

Logic. Students here 
are able to enter into 
deep of the subjects, 
with more intense 

attention, which were 
thought as general 

papers. Thus students 
archive more expertise 

in these areas of 
philosophy.

Efficent Logice based 

teacher in IITs and 

Management Inst.

2015-16 29.11.2014

11
Western Logic 

Special Paper  
4 PHIP11WL 8 100

M.A 

PHILOSOPH

Y

PHI

This paper deals with 
special paper Western 

Logic. Students here 
are able to enter into 
deep of the subjects, 
with more intense 

attention, which were 
thought as general 

papers. Thus students 
archive more expertise 

in these areas of 
philosophy.

It also helps to get the 

teaching-job in 

University level

2015-16 29.11.2014 25 11.08.2017



12 Vedanta 4 PHI P10VED 8 100

M.A 

PHILOSOPH

Y

PHI

This paper deals with 
special paper Vedanta. 
Students here are able 

to enter into deep of 
the subjects, with more 

intense attention, 
which were thought as 
general papers. Thus 

students archive more 
expertise in these 

areas of philosophy.

This classical text 

helps to get the job in 

University level  

2015-16 29.11.2014

13 Vdanta 4 PHIP11VED 8 100

M.A 

PHILOSOPH

Y

PHI

This paper deals with 
special paper Vedanta. 
Students here are able 

to enter into deep of 
the subjects, with more 

intense attention, 
which were thought as 
general papers. Thus 

students archive more 
expertise in these 

areas of philosophy.

It also helps to get the 

teaching-job in 

various religious 

institution.

2015-16 29.11.2014

14
Extra study, 

Project and 

Seminar 

4 PHI - P12 4 50
M.A 

PHILOSOPH

Y

PHI

These paper also offer 
students to write 

projects on different 
philosophical topics.

It helps to deliver 

lecture in varous public 

sector.


